
Dear Sri Tumuluru Krishna Murty Garu, 

Om Sri Sai Ram. 

Bhagawan Sri Sathya Sai Baba is an incarnation of love whose love transcends the 

barriers of race, religion, ethnicity, time and space. His life, His message, His ideals and 

His humanitarian works can all be enshrined in one word – Love. He Has shown 

humanity that love is the source, love is the path, and love is the goal – and that is the 

way to redeem our lives. He emphasised that the purpose of life is to realise our innate 

divinity and He has shown us the way to achieve this goal.  

He lent His sacred name to the Sathya Sai Organisation which He blessed, founded, and 

guided from its very inception. The Sathya Sai International Organisation (SSIO), with 

His guidance, serves the communities in more than 120 countries through its 

educational, spiritual and humanitarian service projects. One can have glimpses of the 

dedicated works of the members of the SSIO by visiting  http://www.sathyasai.org/ and 

its related websites.  

Our team and I have looked at your website and we were impressed with the attention 

to detail and the amount of information provided on Lord Sai, His teachings, His works, 

and the cultural events. You have compiled Bhagawan’s teachings in a systematic 

manner, with a catalogue of commonly used Sanskrit terms. Compilation of divine 

discourses and the experiences of the devotees in the form of books, and compact audio 

and video discs is a valuable reference for all spiritual seekers. Your efforts to spread 

the message of Bhagawan Sri Sathya Sai Baba will be of benefit to many spiritual 

aspirants for years to come. The website contains several aspects related to the mission 

of the Avatar in a single platform. There are many features that will be of help in 

searching through the divine discourses and writings of Sathya Sai. This shows clearly 

the depth of your understanding Bhagawan’s teachings and your dedication and 

enthusiasm to share the same with fellow pilgrims on spiritual path. 

I congratulate you on your work to preserve His teachings and offer a loving tribute to 

Bhagawan Sri Sathya Sai Baba, through this website. Our team and I will support your 

work and send you articles and other material about the wonderful and inspiring works 

of the SSIO. 

http://www.sathyasai.org/


May Swami shower His choicest blessings on you and your family. 

With loving regards, 

Narendranath Reddy, M.D. 

Chairman, Prasanthi Council 

Sathya Sai International Organisation 

Dated: 24/May/2017 

 


